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ANOTHER SUCCESSFUL YEAR!

2016 AT A GLANCE 

• U18s Tour to Kuala Lumpur, 10s tournament winners

• U17’s Camp

• U17s Programme, 5 games undefeated

• U13s Programme, first ever game v Northland U13

• The Annual Harlequins Breakfast

• The Annual Harlequins Dinner

 

Another great year, winning the 10s in Kuala Lumpur, 

undeafeated in our under17 campaign and expanding our under 

13s programme, has made 2016 a great year.

Our annual dinner and breakfast events went well, they were 

well supported, thanks to those who support us with money and 

goods for our auctions. 

A big thanks to all our sponsors and we look forward to your 

support in 2017.

Thanks again to St Pauls School and the Waikato Rugby Union for 

their involvement in our U17 camp.

Have a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.

Tony Tissingh President

NZ HARLEQUINS COMMITTEE 2016 
President: Tony Tissingh 

Past President: Graham Jefferis  

Vice President: Kevin Hart  

Club Captain: Haydon Ross  

Secretary: Paul Street 

Treasurer: Murray Pratt  

Committee:  Brian Clarke, Paul Martin, Reiner Van Der Nest,  

Dave Hall, Bernard Murphy, Lance Fletcher, Dean Kaio, Dave Collins, 

Bryce O’Hearn and Ian Stewart.

From the NZ Harlequins Rugby Club, Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!
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NZ HARLEQUINS UNDER 17s PROGRAMME 2016

After another successful U17s camp in July, the U17 team was 

named for 2016.

A big thanks to WRU Rugby Development Coach Andrew 

Spraggons who facilitated the camp, selection process and 

organised the very high quality resource coaches. To have the 

quality of Dion Muir, Marty Holah, Mathew Green and Ray Stowe 

as resource coaches, was outstanding.

Another thanks goes to St Pauls for their continueing partnership 

with the Harlequins Club.

This camp provides and a huge opportunity for all the players to 

develop as rugby players and young men, the Harlequins Rugby 

club wishes them well for their futures.

Back Row: Cody Price (Assistant Coach), Mark Watt (Manager), Brayden Porteous, Tevita Faíukafa, Jonas Pomare, Joseph Tauheluhelu, Aston Finau, 

Matthew Letonga, Caleb Muntz, R Kelly Paekau-Rush, Thompson-Reed Karena, Maiora Taupo, Paul Nathan (Head Coach), Hayden Ross (Club Captain 

and Team Mascot). 

Middle Row: Reegan Crampton, Brodie Toia, Riku Morisaki, Sam Pou (Vice Captain), Connor Brennan, Jock Yarndley, Logan Catherall, Hadleigh Ilton. 

Front Row:  Hunter Johnson, Rhys Dickinson (Captain), Tane Te Aho, Brad McNaughten, James Thompson, Kaea Hongara, Tyler Riki-Pakewa, Candice 

MacInnes (Physio) 

Absent: Chris Tane (Assistant Coach), Nikora Maibibi, Josh Froneman, Brian Junior Lima, Tao Savou

U17 TEAM SEASON

Under the coaching staff of Paul Nathen, Cody Price and Chris 

Tane, the 2016 under 17 team had a great season, great job.  

A big thanks for our new Manager Mark Watt, who did an 

outstanding job assisted by Candice MacInnes.

Starting the season off with a hard fought win against Taranaki.

NZ Harlequins U17 vs Taranaki U18 

Saturday 27th August 2016, Vogeltown Park, New Plymouth. 

Result: NZ Harlequins U17:   31            Taranaki U18:  18

NZ Harlequins U17 vs NZ Area Schools 

Saturday 3rd September 2016, St Pauls Collegiate, Hamilton. 

Result: NZ Harlequins U17:   46            NZ Area Schools:   0

NZ Harlequins U17 vs Northern Vikings 

Saturday 10th September 2016, St Pauls Collegiate, Hamilton.

Result: NZ Harlequins U17:   14            Northern Vikings:   0

NZ Harlequins U17 vs Thames Valley U18 

Wednesday 14th September 2016, Bedford Park, Matamata. 

Result: NZ Harlequins U17:   53            Thames Valley U18:   5

NZ Harlequins U17 vs King Country U18 

Wednesday 14th September 2016, St Pauls Collegiate, Hamilton 

Result: NZ Harlequins U17:   52            King Country U18:   5

An undefeated season, 5 wins, 196 for and 28 against.
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NZ HARLEQUINS UNDER 13s 2016

MORE 2016 ACTION FORM THE NZ HARELQUINS U17 SEASON

Back Row: Tyrone Maullin (Manager), Gabe Robinson, Angus Tauika, Tumanako Hunapo, Haydon Bryers, Brendan Lowther, Sitivini Lose 

Rueban Maniapoto-King, Oiver White, Jabez Edmonds,Taimanu Taulilili, Kipoe Lio William Martin, Thomas Kame, Etoni Pahulu, Paul Martin (Coach) 

Front Row:  Jack Keogh (Coach), Aki Tiupou, Ethan Kane, Conner Stuart, Morgan Gardener, Cody Unkovich, Lincoln Winter, Joel Hazleton, Ryan Eggars 

Rily Paekau, Callum Maullin, Ange Walker (Trainer) Levi Hazleton. Absent: Latham Goodwin, Moses McGoon.

The NZ Harlequins U13 team had a 2 game programme, they 

played Northland U13 for the first time and BOP U13 for the 3rd 

year in a row.

Although this team lost both of their games against bigger 

opposition, all players developed and showed good spirit through 

the programme. The team was coached by Jack Keogh and Paul 

Martin, fitness coach: Ange Walker Managed by Tyrone Maullin.

We will see these big players in the future and hopefully in an U17 

jersey in a couple of years.
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PLATINUM: Adam Marsh & Carol McColl of   

  Professional  

  Property Services (pps fencing)   

  0274575569

  PlaceMakers Clarence street, 

  Steve Kinsey 

GOLD:

SILVER:  Colin Ashton of McLeod Sheetmetal   

  Products Ltd  

  0274753023

  Andrew Scott of The Meat    

  Warehouse Ltd  

  07 8473372

NZ HARLEQUIN SPONSORS

BRONZE: Steve McLaren of Metallic Recycling Ltd  

 0274986044

 Stu Giles of Captain Compost 0276227824

 Phil Rennie of Phil’s Panel and Paint   

 021488693

 Wally Cairns of IPP Ltd 021466224

If you would like to enquire about becoming a 

sponsor of the NZ Harlequins Club, please contact 

Graham Jefferis on Mobile 027 292 9748 or  

grclean@paradise.net.nz

From the NZ Harlequins Rugby Club, Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

Thanks for a great year and we will see you in 2017


